

A very Big Thank You to all who participated in our first Maillard Middle Online Auction!

Congratulations to all our Auction Winners!

Thank you Everyone for participating & passing the word along to others about our Auction!

On the Calendar: View this year's upcoming events at Maillard School Calendar

Maillard PAC News

TEACHER / STAFF THANK YOU E-CARDS

Want to say thanks to your child's Core Teacher or a favourite Expo Teacher? Want to show your appreciation for a special Education Assistant, Caretaker or Office Staff member?

The Maillard PAC has created electronic group cards for parents or students to express thanks to the teachers and staff. Click the links provided on the attachment "Maillard Staff E-Cards" for all the teachers and staff that made your child's year a success.

E-Card entries are due **June 1st**. Please contact maillardpac@gmail.com if you have any questions.

HOT LUNCH

The Next Hot Lunch will be with Subway on Thursday, May 23rd.

,SUBWAY*	Hot Lunch Date: Subway Thursday May 23	Order By Date: Wednesday May15
the doubtry's best yogurt	Hot Lunch Date: TCBY Thursday June 6	Order By Date: Wednesday May 29
AGW.	Hot Lunch Date: A&W Thursday June 20	Order By Date: Wednesday June 12

Just a reminder, that **Munchalunch** will send a reminder email up to 2 days prior to the hot lunch date, if you have already placed an order.

Please note that donations for Maillard Students in need of hot lunch can now be made through Munchalunch in \$2, \$5 or \$10 increments and can be purchased off of any menu still available.

If you have already ordered lunches for your child, but would still like to donate, please consider logging back in and clicking on any menu to purchase a donation. Thank you for your support!

https://munchalunch.com/login

Lunch orders are still being accepted via https://munchalunch.com/schools/maillard/ for April to June. Note that orders need to be placed by 8 days prior to the Hot Lunch Date.

GRADE 8 LEAVING FESTIVITIES:

We require 7 parent volunteers to help with supervising the Grade 8 leaving event taking place on Thursday.gune27th, from 11:30am to 3:00pm. The festivities will commence shortly after the leaving ceremony. If you are available, please email kaori.kawamoto@gmail.com.

Thank you for your support.

~Grade 8 Leaving Ceremony Committee

Community Information:



Attachments:

-Maillard Staff E-Cards.pdf

-Douglas College 2024 Summer Camps.pdf

~If you are receiving these notifications from Maillard Middle School, please email <u>081-secretary@sd43.bc.ca</u> stating you wish to be removed. Within 10 days of your request, you will no longer receive these emails.~